Olivehurst Public Utility District

Agenda Item Staff Report

Meeting Date: June 20, 2019

Item description/summary:

Consider allowing the Public Works Engineer to be an editor on the OPUD Facebook Page.
Currently, only Cindy Van Meter and John Tillotson are able to post to the OPUD Facebook Page.
However, the Public Works Engineer is working on various community outreach projects and would
like to be able to post updates and announcements on the Facebook page. Allowing the PW Engineer
to be editor would streamline the process of posting these updates, rather than sending them to one
of the current editors to post.

Fiscal Analysis:

N/A

Sample Motion/Staff Recommendation:

Move to allow the Public Works Engineer to be an editor on the OPUD Facebook page.

Prepared by:

Christopher Oliver, Public Works Engineer




